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Dear Sir/Ms 
I am writing in order to express my feelings on the practice of using our fellow animals 
for entertainment. This is something that should not be allowed they are being used in 
this case just as objects that are kept in unnatural confinement often permanently. 
It is therefore cruel to keep them in an unnatural circumstance where they are not allowed to live 
there normal life resulting in stress and unhappiness.  
Yours Sincerely 
Temple Eyre. 


